
1700, 440 – 2 Avenue SW 
Calgary, AB T2P 5E9 
gibsonenergy.com  

 

December 27, 2018 

 
 
 

Attention:  All Producers and Shippers at Gibson Energy Terminals  
   

 

Re: Operational notification notice 

 

Effective January 1st, 2019, all operational notifications pertaining to Gibson Energy terminals 
will now be posted in Petrotranz.   

 

To view these notifications, you will need to subscribe to Operational Notifications within 
Petrotranz. Please follow up with support@petrotranz.com before January 1st to subscribe to 
this service or see the above attachment detailing this process.   

 

Should questions arise, please contact myself at (403) 781-2678. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Sean Warner  

Scheduler, Shipper Services  
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